
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, 
March 22 at the Northwest Community College, 353 5

th
 Street in Prince 

Rupert, B.C. at 7:00 pm to receive representation from all persons who 
deem their interests to be affected by the following proposed bylaw: 
 

Bylaw No. 608, 2017 – Being a bylaw to adopt a land use plan for Electoral Areas A and C of the 

North Coast Regional District 
 

 
In general terms, the purpose of the proposed amendment bylaws is to adopt an official community plan for 
Electoral Areas A and C of the North Coast Regional District, with accompany local area plans for the 
communities of Dodge Cove and Oona River. The subject land is depicted in the map shown below.   
 
A copy of the proposed bylaw may be inspected at the offices of the North Coast Regional District, 14-342 3

rd
 

Avenue West, Prince Rupert, BC between the hours of 8:30 am and 4:30 pm, Monday to Friday, except 
statutory holidays, as well as the Regional District website at www.sqcrd.bc.ca.  
 
If you cannot attend the public hearing, all written submissions (mailed or electronic) must be received by 
North Coast Regional District by no later than 12:00 pm on Wednesday, March 22, 2017.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Daniel Fish at (250) 624-2002, ext 2 or by email to info@sqcrd.bc.ca. 
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